NEWS FROM BETH EL TEMPLE
The Bystanders – A Documentary about Anti-Semitism and Discussion with Farmington Teen Adam Dimanshteyn 
Sunday January 27, 2013

9:15 to 11:30 a.m.

Beth El Temple

For immediate release:  January 14, 2013
For more information: Carin Buckman carin@snet.net
(860) 690-2038

(West Hartford, CT) -  Please join the Beth El Temple Men’s Club for a full breakfast buffet as they welcome Farmington teen and Beth El member Adam Dimanshteyn, producer of “The Bystanders”, a documentary about anti-Semitism.  

As a result of hearing the stories of anti-Semitism that his parents experienced first-hand growing up in the former Soviet Union, as well as the his own experience with the ignorance and indifference displayed at his high school towards Jewish students, Adam embarked on a personal project of producing a documentary on anti-Semitism.  Driven by the lack of awareness Adam saw demonstrated by his fellow classmates, he decided to take a stand and educate his friends.  All in the community are invited to eat breakfast, meet Adam, hear his story and view his documentary.    The cost is $7 per person, free for Men's Club members ($10 for community friends and $5 for Beth El members who do not RSVP).  Please RSVP to Joe Springut, 860-676-9878 by January 24th.   For more information please call the Temple office at 860-233-9696 or visit us online at www.bethelwesthartford.org or like us on Facebook 
[image: image1.emf]  http://www.facebook.com/bethelwh.

Beth El Temple is an egalitarian congregation affiliated with the United Synagogue of Conservative Judaism. The synagogue strives to create, sustain and strengthen Jewish unity and continuity through personal involvement in meaningful worship, ritual, learning and social action. All are welcome. Located at 2626 Albany Avenue in West Hartford, Beth El is home to worshippers who live in more than a dozen Central Connecticut cities.  
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